

## **City of North Port**

City Manager's Office

Interoffice Memorandum

To: The Honorable Mayor and City Commission

Thru: Juliana B. Bellia, Acting City Manager 🔵

From: Valerie Malingowski, Grant Division Manager

Cc: Todd Garrison, Police Chief

Janet Carrillo, Social Services Manager Kimberly Williams, Finance Director

Date: September 19, 2022

Re: New Grant Memo: Walmart Community Grant

Per Resolution 2021-R-09, Section 2.03, City Commission directed the City Manager or designee to distribute a memo to the City Commission identifying all City-submitted grant applications. Staff has started the application process on the annual Walmart Community Grant for the Shop with a Cop/Home for the Holidays programs. We expect to request \$3,500, which is the normal annual request.

Walmart changed their grant process in 2021 and now requires one application for all City efforts and events. This is coordinated through the Grant Division prior to submittal.

The Walmart Community Grant is not a reimbursable grant. If awarded, the City will receive a check from Walmart. Notification of award is expected in early November.













